WILMERHALE [

Wilmer DC Office Listed as “Highly Recommended”

2003-09-29

The firm was listed as “Highly Recommended” among Washington, DC law firms, in the (2003-04
Practical Law Company (PLC) Dispute Resolution) volume, part of PLC's Global Counsel

Handbook series. Lou Cohen and Howard Shapiro also were listed as "Highly Recommended."
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